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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Forest School session 12.12.23 

 

I am writing to inform you about our final forest school session on Tuesday 12th December. 

For this session, we will be walking to Meden School to utilise their forest school area. It is an 

exciting opportunity for the children to experience a different outdoor environment and 

engage in various learning activities. 

It's important that your child comes prepared for the outdoor setting. We kindly request 

that each child brings a change of clothes, ideally waterproofs, and wellies or walking 

boots. These items will help them fully participate and enjoy the activities while keeping dry 

and comfortable. Unfortunately, due to the risk assessment at the site, if children aren't 

dressed appropriately, they will have to remain at school for the afternoon. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in ensuring that our forest school sessions are 

successful and enjoyable for all the children. We greatly appreciate your cooperation in 

making sure that your child is prepared for the upcoming session. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Fox 

 


